February 27, 1999

The Honourable Shane Stone GPO Box 3146 DARWIN NT 0801

Dear Shane,

I would like to thank you for your achievements for the Northern Territory, during your time as Chief Minister. You have made a great contribution to our Territory, and I hope history will remember what you have accomplished in your years as a MLA and then as Chief Minister.

I am glad to hear that you are staying on in Darwin, as your experience will be of benefit to us all, in your business and contacts that you have made over the years.

From Bev and I, all the best to you, Josie and your family for the future.

Yours faithfully

Brendan & Bev Heenan

Brendan